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Restoration Note: Because of concern for revealing security
vulnerabilities in running Multics systems before patches were
distributed, CSR-RFC-59 was withdrawn immediately after it was
first circulated. As a result, neither an original paper copy
nor its word processing source file in RUNOFF format have been
located. However, the contents of RFC 59 were later reprinted
as part 5, pages 34—49, of Project MAC Technical Memorandum
TM-87, Ancillary Reports: Kernel Design Project, edited by David
D. Clark and published June 30, 1977.

As a (hopefully temporary) measure pending location of an
original copy of RFC 59, this cover page was fabricated and the
attached content pages were extracted from a scanned copy of
TM-87.

A date disagreement raises a question about whether RFC-59 was
revised. An RFC index published in May 1980 reports the
publication date as “8/5/74”. However, the table of contents of
TM-87 reports the publication date as “11/8/74”. The earlier
date reported by the index is more consistent with its position
in the RFC numbering scheme, and also with David Reed’s recall
of the timing of the reported work, and that earlier date
appears at the top of this page. However, until original paper
copies have been located, one should keep in mind that the
content reprinted in TM-87 may be a later revision.

J. H. Saltzer

This note is an informal working paper of the Project MAC Computer
Systems Research Division. It should not be reproduced without
the author’s permission, and it should not be referenced in other
publications.





















































